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FOR TMLEDIATE RELSASE
Thursday, July 29, 1963

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the

Hre~rehle Paul Martin, announced today the appointment of

2 Special Diplomatic Mission to attend the inauguration on

July 28 of the Head of State of the Rerublic of Peru, Mr.

Fernando Belaunde. The Special Diplomatic Mission of

Canzda for the inaugurztion ceremonies, which will last

from the 27th of July to the 1lst of August, will consist of

the Canadian Ambassador to Peru, Mr. F.M. Tovell, who has

b2en given the rank of Special Ambasszdor, and the following

;v 2rs of his Embassy:

v 7 Me. D.J. McEachran.,

Mr. K.G. Rensay, Mr. G. Choquette
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